

一年级第二学期第二次月考

B. It's our duty to protect the ea: 意生主意:

D. The moon,

- 1. 本试卷分选择题和非选择题两部分。隔分 150 分,考试时间 120 分钟。 noom on []
- 2. 答题前,考生务必用直径 0.5 毫米黑色墨水签字笔将密封线内项目填写清楚。 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
- 3. 考生作答时,请将答案答在答题卡上。选择题每小题选出答案后,用 2B 铅笔把答题卡上对 应题目的答案标号涂黑;非选择题请用直径 0.5 毫米黑色墨水签字笔在答题卡上各题的答 题区域内作誉,超出答题区域书写的答案无效,在试题卷、草稿纸上作答无效。

A. It's difficult to reduce pollution,

本卷命题范围:人教版必修第三册 Unit 3 至 Unit 4。

B. To test a new astronaut suit. D. To explore the unknown space.

it bas a beavy Chinese influence. When the (分 5.7.6 歲 6.1.6 快 6.1.6 快 6.1.6 快 6.1.6 快 6.1.6 快 6.1.6 中,

。d: 听下面 5 段对话。每段对话后有一个小题,从题中所给的 A,B,C 三个选项中选出最佳选项。 听完每段对话后,你都有 10 秒钟的时间来回答有关小题和阅读下一小题。每段对话仅读一遍。

The Merlion is a symbol of Singapore—a creature that is half Newon ii ai emit shalf Newon ii ai emit shalf Men

You can find Merlion; 05; 7: Othere in the country. , 00; 7: Ho famous Merlion statu 04: 6: Abe

2. How did the woman plan to pay at first? .Sland. School and on School and on Singapore Harbor and on School Island.

The weather in. death. The is a constant and in the second and in 3. What does the man say about the couple? I ad means the red misben that the man say about the couple?

and dogs. However, Singapore is definitely one of the cleanest comid or bail and year. A.

B. They were unadition of eating out in places call mid see to guillim who see him.

recognized by the United Nations for its cultural importantial laisos avad of bacular Plant Solis

4. Where does the conversation probably take place? animode vd anatory be bus about to bool

B. On a farm.

C. In a store. 5. What will the man do provide a pleasing social environment of man do provide and provide a pleasing social environment of the social second social second social second second

B. Advertise a big sale. C. Order 16 boxes of tomatoes. A. Read a book.

第二节 (共15小题;每小题1.5分,满分22.5分)

听下面 5 段对话或独白。每段对话或独白后有几个小题,从题中所给的 A、B、C 三个选项 中选出最佳选项。听每段对话或独白前,你将有时间阅读各个小题,每小题5秒钟;听完后,各 小题将给出5秒钟的作答时间。每段对话或独白读两遍。

听第6段材料,回答第6、7题。

6. What is the woman busy doing these days? ni nosses yrb ni sils) yldadoro dinom daidW .83

A. Practising speaking Chinese. B. Preparing for a test. C. Tidying up the library.

7. Where will the speakers go?

A. The classroom, B. The library, puborg mill of C. The cafe shop. 115 of A B. To share a wonderful place to watch films.

D. It's deeply

听第7段材料,回答第8、9题。

8. What are the speakers talking about?

C. To show the popularity of hawker centers. A. A cinema. B. An actor, all learning a seneral life, roton of Cl.

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第1页(共8页)】

30. Why is the film Crazy Rich Asians mentioned?

扫描全能王 创建

231773Z

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 官方网站: www.zizzs.com



9. What does the man think of K				
A. Noisy.				
听第8段材料,回答第10至12题	rdan prim ve Store Stebel.	the beeds. It begins within go		
10. What is wrong with the wom	an? on okulongoj auska dijod	graphica greater a reserve habiting.		
A. She is ill.	B. She hurts her foot.	C. She has a backache.		
11. What did the man do to keep	in shape?	Takets: Adults; 20 dellas		
A. He walked to work.	B. He joined a health club.	C. He took some pills.		
12. What does the man suggest t	he woman do?	London Literature Festival		
A. Stop running.	B. Keep exercising.	C. Have a rest.		
听第9段材料,回答第13至16 题	g annes. Mainie Driver. Cal	Centre never lade to bring in by		
13. What can we know about the	man?gmole , rang sailt one to	Cave and Gridal Humberg ail-		
A. He is a fan of Nightwish.	or from the newly sanconced	e keds) event a naro a charace to la		
B. His dream has been destro	each: Childeen under 6 bey	mifolo (is exitable existint)		
C. He has a heart problem.		Time: 20 5 October		
14. How does the woman feel about	out the man's behavior?	EFG London Jazz Festival		
A. Excited: Sagnutur levited ?	B. Confused. Ha only as (SA)	C. Impatient ive revolution		
15. What does the woman promis				
A. Give the man some CDs.				
16. What's the probable relations				
	B. Mother and son.			
听第 10 段材料,回答第 17 至 20		Time: 11-20 Naveraber		
17. How many ships were mention		21. Which festival lasts the long		
A. Two.		c C. Four. Thomas of The A		
18. Why did the Queen agree to				
		22. What does Become bury Fest		
B. To find more jewels.	mes half. If	A. The locals' crestivity.		
C. To get more land.	idea rig Cl	C. The remuiful garden.		
19. What was Columbus short of				
	B. Support from Spain.			
그는 경시 그녀를 잃었다. 하는 그리고 그리고 그리고 있는 것이 없는 것이 없었다. 그리고 그리고 있다.		C. Courage.		
20. What was the result of Columbus's exploration?				
Once upon a time, there was a lattle gray planet in bettering as gauginal war. A. R.				
on C. A new world was discovered, have as absorbed and allowed to be bed to be a best such				
그는 그 그 사람들이 가게 하는 것이 하면 하는 것이 없는 사람들이 하는 것이 없는 것이 없어 없다.	교육이 없는데 그는 그는 그를 가는 그리고 있다. 그렇게	plants or rivingle left		
第二部分 阅读(共两节,满分50第一节 (共15小题;每小题2.5				
		b佳选项。haser rowed by Hanz		
		(正远外。 weer gower on home of the flower. The		
		The planer was badly poi nobno. later, he looked up at the sky		
		ses place at South Bank and the		
	그 그리는 그렇게 하는 점점이 얼마나 사이를 하는 것이 없는 것이 없다.	ter the festival, for those who		
can't make it in person. The fu				
		gierted to grow. The flower bei		
		Students: half price storon		
Time: 5—10 October				
【高一年级第二学	期第二次月考・英语试题の第	第2页(共8页)】 231773Z		
		扫描全能王 创建		

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018



Bloomsbury Festival

Vitality(活力) is the theme of this year's Bloomsbury Festival, celebrating creativity of the locals. It begins with a garden party on Store Street, opens to everyone, and includes guided walks, a silent calligraphy session, live music and singing workshops, across the nine days.

Tickets: Adults: 70 dollars each; Children under 6: free; Students: half price Time: 14-23 October

London Literature Festival

A highlight of the literary calendar, the annual London Literature Festival at Southbank Centre never fails to bring in big names. Minnie Driver, Graham Norton, Rob Delaney, Nick Cave and Greta Thunberg all feature this year, along with creative workshops and games, kids' events, and a chance to hear from the newly-announced Booker Prize Winner.

Tickets: Adults: 80 dollars each; Children under 6: free; Students: half price

Time: 20-30 October

EFG London Jazz Festival

Get down with the trumpets(小号) as the EFG London Jazz Festival returns. It takes place at areas including Barbican, Royal Festival Hall and Cadogan Hall, and the programme features South African pianist Abdullah Ibrahim, composer and saxophonist Binker Golding, and Malian singer-songwriter and guitarist Fatoumata Diawara, idea blookers of dialogue and William Singer-songwriter and guitarist Fatoumata Diawara, idea blookers of dialogue and William Singer-songwriter and guitarist Fatoumata Diawara, idea blookers of dialogue and will be seen and the second of the second of

Universed a margali made in i

Tickets: Adults: 100 dollars each; Children under 6: free; Students: half price

Time: 11-20 November

21. Which festival lasts the longest?

A. BFI London Film Festival.

B. Bloomsbury Festival.

C. London Literature Festival.

D. EFG London Jazz Festival.

22. What does Bloomsbury Festival aim to celebrate this year?

A. The locals' creativity.

B. Red carpet nights.

C. The beautiful garden.

D. Big names in literature.

23. How much will a couple with their 2-year-old son pay for EFG London Jazz Festival?

A. 70 dollars. B. 100 dollars. C. 200 dollars. D. 250 dollars.

20. What we do read to fightening a explored out

Once upon a time, there was a little gray planet that was very sad. The people living there hadn't looked after it, though it had all the inventions and spaceships they could ever need. People had polluted the whole countryside so much with rubbish that there were no plants or animals left. 第二部分 医液门、两带、端子的分子

One day, a little boy was taking a walk on the planet. While passing a cave, he noticed a small red flower inside. The flower was very sick and it was almost dying, so the boy carefully dug up the flower. Then, he started looking for a place where he could look after it. The planet was badly polluted so that there was no place for the flower to live in. A moment later, he looked up at the sky and noticed the moon. It seemed to the boy that maybe the flower could survive there. So the little boy put on his astronaut suit, and climbed into a spaceship. Then he went to the moon with the little red flower.

Far away from all that pollution, with the boy visiting it every day to tend it, the flower started to grow. The flower was so well cared for that it soon grew up, giving birth to other flowers, and these flowers spread onto other places. Before long, the whole moon was completely covered with flowers.

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第3页(共8页)】

231773Z

扫描全能王 创建

官方微信公众号: zizzsw

官方网站:www.zizzs.com

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018

题

~

要

К

大

犹

丰



Strangely enough, whenever the little boy's flowers opened up, for a few minutes the moon took on a soft red shine, like a warning light. Maybe it's telling us that if we don't look after our planet, a day will come when flowers will only be able to grow on the moon.

24. What does the underlined word "it" in paragraph 2 refer to?

A. The flower.

B. The planet.

C. The cave.

D. The moon.

25. Why did the boy go to the moon?

A. To carry out an experiment.

B. To test a new astronaut suit.

C. To find a place for the flower.

D. To explore the unknown space.

26. What does the author intend to tell us in the text?

A. It's difficult to reduce pollution.

B. It's our duty to protect the earth.

C. The moon can be humans' home. D. There's a new way to clear rubbish.

27. What is the text?

A. A news report. B. A diary entry. C. A travel guide. D. A short story.

等限标子给发,但这年超过力的重**之**0.5毫天的。2.米米年老大公司卡上农职。 Singapore is one of the world's major tourist destinations. It is a city-state, and has been recognized as an independent country since 1965. In about 50 short years, Singapore has changed from a sleepy fishing village into a major international city. Millions of visitors fly to this city-state every year.

Singlish, short for Singaporean English, is considered to be Singapore's main language. It has a heavy Chinese influence. When the British arrived in the early 1800s, the locals brought a heavy Hokkien (闽南语) into the English language. This is probably one of the most unique Singaporean cultures and traditions that you can experience!

The Merlion is a symbol of Singapore—a creature that is half Mermaid and half Lion. You can find Merlions everywhere in the country. The two famous Merlion statues can be found in Singapore Harbor and on Sentosa Island.

The weather in Singapore is hot. There are only two seasons: wet and dry. As is known to all, each month that ends in "-ber" means the rainy season. And when it rains, it rains cats and dogs. However, Singapore is definitely one of the cleanest countries on earth.

Singapore's tradition of eating out in places called hawker (商贩) centers is now recognized by the United Nations for its cultural importance. A hawker is a person who sells food or goods and advertises by shouting to people walking by on the street. Open-air eating areas where hawkers sell their goods are very popular. The centers offer many different low-cost meals for local people and provide a pleasing social environment. The 2018 film Crazy Rich Asians showed Singapore stars enjoying meals at a famous night market. Some sellers even received Michelin stars, a famous restaurant rating system, for their cheap and tasty meals.

There is so much more to learn about the interesting cultures and traditions of Singapore. Studying the cultures of the country will make your visit much more enjoyable.

28. What can we know about Singlish?

A. It was created in 1965.

B. It's the only language in Singapore.

C. It was the same as Hokkien.

D. It's deeply influenced by Chinese.

29. Which month probably falls in dry season in Singapore?

A. August. B. September. C. October.

30. Why is the film Crazy Rich Asians mentioned?

A. To attract more people to film production.

B. To share a wonderful place to watch films.

C. To show the popularity of hawker centers.

D. To describe the local people's general life.

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第4页(共8页)】

扫描全能王 创建

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 官方网站: www.zizzs.com

微信客服:zizzs2018

咨询热线: 010-5601 9830



31. What is the main purpose of the text?

A. To introduce a tourist destination.

C. To discuss the importance of Chinese.

B. To explain how to cook tasty food.
D. To tell us what the Merlion means.

D

Streaming has become <u>prevalent</u> since 2005, thanks to YouTube, an American online video sharing platform. Nowadays nearly three quarters of American households subscribe to (订阅) at least one video streaming service. With almost 200 million subscribers worldwide and a billion hours of content viewed each week, Netflix is by far the biggest paid service. No. 2 is Amazon Prime Video. Many smaller streaming services show nothing but sports, classic movies or the like.

In the early days of streaming, the advantage was the lower cost, and it still is. The average streamer spends \$37 a month and subscribes to three streaming platforms, while the average cable user pays more than \$200 per month. However, streaming has become more expensive in recent years. In 2019, Netflix raised the price of its basic service by 12.5 percent, to \$8.99 a month. A quarter of its subscribers, who were against price increases, said they would cancel their subscriptions. Few did.

A major reason: streaming networks have become home to many of the most popular TV series, including recent Emmy winners. They offer full-length feature films as well. Last year, Netflix received more Oscar nominations(提名) than any other media company. In fact, streaming has changed the Oscar competition, at least for last year. Usually only films shown in theaters are considered, but because of the COVID-19, all movies released online in 2020 are qualified for the 2021 Academy Awards. That shift is especially good news for Disney, which is putting much hope for movie *Mulan* on its new streaming service, Disney+. But watching *Mulan* from your own home will cost \$29.99—on top of the service's monthly fee of \$6.99.

However, too much streaming has its disadvantages. There are those who binge-watch, a term Merriam-Webster added in 2017 with the meaning "to watch several parts of a TV series or programme, one after another". Alejandro Fragoso from New York holds the Guinness World Record: 94 straight hours.

32. What does the underlined word "prevalent" in the first paragraph mean?

A. Common. B. Expensive. C. Harmful. D. Difficult.

33. Why did few Netflix users cancel their subscriptions?

A. They disliked going to the theater.

B. They valued its quality programs.

C. Netflix cut its basic service price.

D. Netflix refused to discuss the matter.

34. What can we infer about streaming from the text? was all to be said at all and a server to

A. It increases the cost of online video service.

B. It brings about changes in the film industry.

C. It will take the place of traditional theaters.

D. It lowers people's expectation of the Oscar.

35. What is the text mainly about?

A. The rise and fall of the Internet.

B. New rules of the Oscar competition.

C. A promising future of online marketing. D. The good and bad things of streaming. 第二节 (共 5 小题;每小题 2.5 分,满分 12.5 分)

阅读下面短文,从短文后的选项中选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。选项中有两项为多余选项。 Benefits of Space Exploration

On April 12, 1961, the Russian astronaut Yuri Gagarin became the first human to journey to outer space. The age of space exploration started that day. 36? Well, the

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第5页(共8页)】

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服: zizzs2018



answer is simple. The benefits of space, including medical, technological and economic benefits, are more than the dangers of it.

Medical benefits

______37 . Analyzing the effects of zero-gravity on blood circulation (循环) led to many discoveries on how to prevent some types of heart failure. And the experiments and measurements of bone strength and bone loss in astronauts have helped doctors better understand bone diseases.

• 38

The space race has led to technological advancements in the shortest period of time, such as vacuum-sealed (真空密封的) food, fireproof materials and modern vacuum cleaners.

39. Yet, we even don't know that some NASA engineers originally developed them for the Apollo program that took humankind to the moon. As you can see, it is important for us to keep pushing the limits of space exploration. Who knows what kind of new technologies could be developed that will make our lives easier in the future.

Creation of STEM jobs

Space exploration is one of the industries that require the largest percentage of STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) jobs. A lot of those jobs are positions for engineers, data analysts, doctors, biologists and so on. Although these positions require highly qualified people to fill them, they are some of the highest-paid jobs in the market.

40

- A. Space tourism industry
- B. Development of new technologies was all stone if an arrange to sense of the sens
- C. Is exploring space a waste of time and money
- D. Today, we still use them in our daily lives
- E. So, the growing space industry creates high-paid jobs
- F. The medical benefits of space exploration reach every area of the human body
- G. Why should we spend so much time and money to explore dangerous environments

第三部分 语言运用(共两节,满分30分)

第一节 (共15小题;每小题1分,满分15分)

阅读下面短文,从每题所给的 A、B、C、D 四个选项中选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。

Myrtle is a small sleepy town in Montana. There's no bank or restaurant here, but a small stone 41 right next to the state highway. Half of it is a post office. The other half is a one-room 42. Rachel Luster took over this library four months ago with the 43 of connecting the community to the outside world and creating a 44 center for the kids.

Her first task was 45 the book she felt every library must have: The Odyssey.

"I looked and looked. But we didn't have. No library in our system had one," Luster said. So she started to use social media to 46 money from people around the state and has already 47 about 1,000 new books to the library.

"While the Myrtle library 48 taxpayer money, it gets only \$200 a month for books and supplies," she explained. "But the library is a 49 for the community because many people here do not have 50 to the Internet at home and the library is the only place that people can connect to the outside world. I want to bring a sense of 51 to the community."

Luster's library is open only three days a week. One of her 52 visitors is 10-year-old Blake Brooks.

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第6页(共8页)】

231773Z

算 扫描全能王 创建

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018



"Before 53 th	is library, my favorite	activity was watching I	V, ne said. Now, as
soon as I step off the s	school bus, I come her	e to 54 . I like to	55 I'm in the books I
read. "			e Medical benefits
41. A. bridge	B. building	C. table	D. forest
42. A. library	B. hotel	C. restaurant	D. school
43. A. opportunity	B. loss	C, goal or s franch	D. benefit
44. A. processing	B. data	C. health	D. learning
45. A. searching for	B. cleaning up	C. bringing about	D. putting down
46. A. donate	B. raise	C. beg	D. reject
47. A. mailed	B. left	C. added	D. written
48. A. borrows	B. steals	C. forgets	D. receives
49. A. waste	B. lifeline	C. burden	D. bank
50. A. room	B. desire	C. access	D. plan
51. A. relief	B. humor	C. achievement	D. connectedness
52. A. regular	B. wealthy	C, old	D. funny
53. A. repairing	B. buying	C. discovering	D. recognizing
54. A. play	B. read	C. sing	D. dance
55. A. wish	B. admit	C. announce	D. imagine
一世 (廿10小厮, 有	1. 1 5 公 进公 15 4	Atramain samon bass	THE BROWN STREET TOTAL

第二节 (共10小题;每小题1.5分,满分15分)

阅读下面短文,在空白处填入1个适当的单词或括号内单词的正确形式。

Ritch Addison was a shy kid. In elementary school, he didn't speak up for himself, and he 56 (worry) a lot. But once he went to high school, he made up his mind 57 (develop) a sense of humor to make more friends. His new approach worked and he started to become known for his jokes—like the time he made fun 58 a classmate's poor score on a

"It turned out that I had gotten a hundred on the test and he didn't do so well," Addison recalled. "And I joked heartlessly about it." Dear rolling live early to suitened harbon ad I

Then one day, his good friend, Holly, pulled him aside and said, "Ritch, sometimes you 语音运用(共两节, 清分30分) really hurt __59 (people) feeling."

Addison 60 (shock). He had always seen himself as the one who made his friends laugh. He couldn't imagine that he might be hurting them.

"But I kept thinking about what Holly said. Finally, I realized that she was 61 (absolute) right. I started paying attention to 62 other people was reacting to my humor," he said wo as admost unit with the worth and said worth and said with the said worth and said worth and

It couldn't happen overnight, 4163 : ... Over the years, I worked on 1164 (be) more compassionate (同理心的) toward the people around me since I wanted to have 65 "I looked and looked. But we didn't list with them," he said, I will be to be looked and looked. 第四部分 15写作(共两节,满分 40 分) caucha 34 or alburt hace van of befratz advocables

第一节 (满分15分)

假定你是李华。你校英文网站正在征集"Spring Festival Food Spreads Around the World"的文章。请你写一封邮件给外国朋友 Jack,向他了解哪些中国春节美食更吸引外国人。 w件内容包括: adt si viradil adt has anied in hame at the library is the safe with a safe har a safe ham a safe ham a

already 47 about 1,000 new hooks to the library.

- :1.写信目的: UP 16. The series want to time to be to the series of the time of the series of the seri
- 2. 征求建议; were a few of the act week a system of the new as your date of the life.
- 3. 表示感谢。

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考・英语试题 第7页(共8页)】

231773Z

扫描全能王 创建

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 官方网站: www.zizzs.com 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830 微信客服:zizzs2018



注意:1. 写作词数应为 80 左石; 2. 可以适当增加细节,以使行文连贯。

第二节 (满分25分)

阅读下面材料,根据其内容和所给段落开头语续写两段,使之构成一篇完整的短文。

During my six years at the Boyd E. Smith Primary School, I was lucky to have so many great teachers who served as thoughtful role models. They were admirable characters who had far-reaching effects on me in more ways than I could have known. Among them who influenced me the most was my fourth-grade teacher, Mrs. Green.

The truth is that Mrs. Green was unlike anyone I had ever known. She had so much energy and passion(热情) for the world and for her students that she spent thirty years of her life at Boyd E. Smith. Mrs. Green taught maths. She devoted herself to her work. I would never have imagined that I would have left her class with so much.

Mrs. Green is everything that I want to be. The first time I met her, I knew she was someone special. Being young fourth-graders, we were taught to show respect to teachers as we learned to say "Thank you, madam" and "Yes, madam" on a daily basis. We did not complain about it. We knew she did it to make us better young adults that would carry on through life with respect for our elders.

Mrs. Green was an amazing teacher for many reasons, as she was intelligent and passionate about what she taught. She did not scold(责骂) us, but she taught us to recognize the difference between right and wrong and to be responsible no matter what we did. Looking back upon those days when I was in her class, I realized that she was teaching us qualities that were important to our characters. The most valuable lesson I learned from her was to live with honesty. I had no idea what this word meant until the incident(事情) in a math exam. 注意:1. 续写词数应为 150 左右;

2. 请按如下格式在答题卡的相应位置作答。

	A. It increases the cost of online video service
	it it brows about clanges in the life, adopting
	C. It will take the place of traditional theriers.
	b. It lowers people's expectation of the Uscar.
병, 교육 교육, 교육, 프린트	SC. What is the text mainly about?
Now I am also a primary sel	dool teacher like Mrs. Green.
	等二位。工具5.小题,6小题2.6分,需分12.5分)。
上。如。透如中在两项方差给适应	国政主司法文,从更文后的选项中共出可以填入空口处的主
	denefits of Space Exploration
	
	On April 12 1901, the Russian astronaut Yuri Cur

【高一年级第二学期第二次月考·英语试题 第8页(共8页)】

海 扫描全能王 创建

231773Z

官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

微信客服:zizzs2018



关于我们

自主选拔在线是致力于提供新高考生涯规划、强基计划、综合评价、三位一体、学科竞赛等政策资讯的升学服务平台。总部坐落于北京,旗下拥有网站(<mark>网址:www.zizzs.com</mark>)和微信公众平台等媒体矩阵,用户群体涵盖全国 90%以上的重点中学师生及家长,在全国新高考、自主选拔领域首屈一指。

如需第一时间获取相关资讯及备考指南,请关注自主选拔在线官方微信号:zizzsw。













官方微信公众号: zizzsw 咨询热线: 010-5601 9830

官方网站: www.zizzs.com 微信客服: zizzs2018